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Dear Parents and Carers of a child in Year 5 

 

PROPOSED YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

Monday 19th – 23rd May 2025 

 

At Manor Junior School we try to provide the Year 6 pupils with the chance to experience the 

social and educational benefits offered by a residential study week.   

 

Residential experience helps develop children’s independence and confidence prior to 

moving to secondary school.  The course consists of adventurous and team-building 

activities such as low ropes courses, climbing, problem-solving, orienteering, circus skills, 

aeroball etc. Many are surprised by what they can achieve. 

 

We have obtained a booking for an initial 75 spaces through Grittleton Adventures in 

Wiltshire for the week of 19th – 23rd May 2025.  The total cost of the visit is £455 

 

The specific costs are as follows: 

 

Tuition, equipment, board, lodging and bedding £416 

Coach costs      £39 

Total       £455 

 

We do appreciate that the cost of this trip has increased significantly from previous years.  

We have made the decision to book Grittleton Adventures at this time because this was the 

least expensive option and we hope by letting you know in plenty of time it will make it 

affordable. 

 

A DEPOSIT OF £55 PER CHILD MUST BE PAID BY 5TH JULY 2024 in order to secure a place 

on the trip.  You will find the trip on SCOPAY where you must pay the deposit and this will 

act as your consent for the trip. 

 

Once your child’s place has been confirmed, you can then choose one of the following 

options: 



 

Option 1: Pay the rest of the balance in full (£400), again this will be payable online via  

SCOPAY 

 

Option 2: Pay in four instalments.  The dates for these SCOPAY instalments will be: 

 

➢    £100 - Friday 6th September 2024 

➢    £100 - Friday 8th November 2024  

➢    £100 - Friday 10th January 2025 

➢    £100 - Friday 7th March 2025  

 

It would be appreciated if you could make a note of these instalment dates in your diary so 

as to avoid unnecessary administrative time chasing for money. 

 

If you have any financial concerns regarding this visit, please contact Mrs La-Garde or myself 

at the school office.   

 

If you would like your child to participate in the visit, please pay the initial deposit online as 

previously advised, by 5th July 2024 

 

If you require any further information please feel free to contact the school office.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

 


